
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Thank you to all of our students and families for helping us celebrate Teacher Appreciation 

Week this week. It has been a terrific week. Remember that it is never too late to let your child’s 

teacher know how much that they are appreciated! 

 

I want to congratulate our girls’ track team for securing the conference championship this week. 

We are so proud of all of our student athletes. The softball and baseball teams also have games 

on Monday at home against Southeast and at Southwest on Tuesday.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


